
Public Notice is hereby given that the following items are in possession of the City of 
Hialeah Police Department as Lost/Abandoned Property. If the owner does not come forth 
and make a claim within 45 days of this notice’s publication, said items will be disposed 
of according to Florida Statute 705.103 which may include retention for use by the unit 
of government, donation to a charitable organization, sale of property, or trade with 
another unit of local government or state agency. 
ALL PERSONS AND ENTITIES WHO HAVE STANDING TO CLAIM A LEGAL   
INTEREST IN THE ABOVE STYLED PROPERTY, should contact the below listed   
personnel. 
ONE WHITE 2017 FORD F-150 
VIN# 1FTFW1RG8HFA20309 
If owner wishes to make a claim, that individual should contact: 
Police Legal Advisor, Raymond J. Sales 
City of Hialeah Law Department 305-863-2960, Monday – Friday 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.     
excluding Holidays. 
Note: Proof of ownership is required


